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From: Arora, Surinder
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2011 7:58 AM
To: Massie, Wayne A
Cc: Infanger, Paul; Segala, John
Subject: UniStar letter UN#11-287, dated November 21, 2011

Importance: High

Wayne, 
 
Your letter referenced in the subject line provided us your response to Question Number 09.02.05-12 of our RAI 279 
(eRAI 2618). This letter is missing the statement regarding any sensitive or proprietary content of the letter. Please 
confirm by return email if this letter has any sensitive or proprietary information. I will appreciate a prompt response on 
this. 
 
Thanks. 
 
SURINDER ARORA, PE 
PROJECT MANAGER, 
Office of New Reactors 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 Phone: 301 415-1421 FAX: 301 415-6406 Email: Surinder.Arora@nrc.gov 
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